STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS30928C1 / S1243

This legislation would allow certain State grazing leaseholders to apply to the Idaho Department of Lands to
convert a grazing lease into a grazing permit for a very narrow set of qualified lands.

FISCAL NOTE

There would be no impact to the General Fund because the Idaho Department of Lands will no longer incur the
costs of the current bidding process. Therefore, there may be a de minimis savings to the Idaho Department of
Lands due to reduced administrative expenses, which will be used very rarely.

Contact:
Senator Mark Harris
(208) 332-1341
Senator Todd M. Lakey
(208) 332-1317

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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